

Changes to the billing process will not change Groton Electric's great service!

You may notice a new look to your bill. The same information is available; it's formatted a little differently.

We have partnered with the company Bill Trust to insert and mail our bills as well as provide on-line access to billing and payment history for our customers. You will now have the ability to receive and pay your bills electronically. It's easy! (See other side for instructions).

The subtle changes to the bill format are shown below:

